
 
To Whom It May Concern: 13 February 2014 
 
 
EU Directive 2011/65/EU restricts the use of lead and the 5 substances below in the manufacture 
of specified types of electrical equipment. 
 
Batteries are specifically not covered by the RoHS directive. The Technical Adaptation Committee 
(TAC) under the WEEE and RoHS Directives concluded in their December 17, 2003 meeting that 
batteries were not covered by either directive. 
 
 
 
Haze product does not contain any of the other restricted substances in concentrations banned 
by the Directive. 
 
The restricted substances and maximum allowed concentrations in the homogenous material are, 
by weight: 
 

Substance Concentration 

Mercury 0.1% 

PBB (Polybrominated Biphenyls) 0.1% 

PBDE ( Polybrominated Diphenyl Ethers) 0.1% 

Hexavalent Chromium 0.1% 

Cadmium 0.01% 

 
We can therefore state that Haze Battery Co. VRLA batteries are compliant with the current RoHS 
legislation. 


